
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 
Students – remember that we have FREE breakfast available in our cafeteria each morning 

as you arrive!  Also, please be sure to complete the free or reduced-price lunch application, 

available online through our school website.  Our Schoolway Café is ready to serve you! 

 

The Activities office is open during lunch for student purchases of off campus lunch 

passes, parking passes, and to pay any classroom or sports team fees.  

 

Students purchasing an off-campus lunch pass must have a 2.0 or higher, no 

obligations, have a signed parent permission form and be a sophomore, junior, or senior. 

The cost is $25.00. 

 

Any student parking on campus must have a parking decal. In order to park on campus 

please return the parent permission form, with your registration, driver’s license and 

proof of insurance. The cost is $45.00. Students must have all obligations paid before 

purchasing a pass.  

 

 

CLUB MEETINGS OR EVENTS: 
Reminder: Cheer tryouts will take place today and Thursday on the softball field from 

4pm-6pm. A sports physical must be provided, copy of your last report card and signed 

parent/cheer form from the cheer handbook must be turned in before trying out.  Please 

see Ms. Buday with any questions. (Bldg. 5-23) 

 
SGA Applications for the 2020 school year will be available on Tuesday, September 8 at 

both lunches as well as on the school website.  

 

SPORTS INFORMATION: 
Anyone interested in trying out for the bowling team see Ms. Tritt in Building 3 Room 8 

immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Daily announcements are posted to the homepage of our school website each day”. 


